

SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL

GHUBAIBA

Tel: 06 5670560 / Tel:06 5671866 Fax: 06 5672914

P.O. Box – 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: mail@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

OUR VISION

Educate Enlighten

Empower

Circular No. SIS/016/2022-2023

7th May 2022

For the students of X & XII (2021-2022)

Dear Parent Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School.......

As some of the parents have informed us the inconvenience of dropping and picking their ward from the examination centre – Delhi Private School-Sharjah on working days, it has been decided to continue providing school transport for the students of Grade X & XII (2021-2022) writing the CBSE Board Examination even after the Eid holidays.

For the smooth functioning of the transport system and for the safety of your ward it has been decided that the students will have to use two way transport (the students who need to be dropped in the afternoon have to compulsorily use the school bus in the morning). Students using school transport are required to contact their respective drivers / conductors for their bus timings.

Please note the following:

- > The students will be collected from various bus points so as to reach Sharjah Indian School by 7:00 a.m. and will be taken to the centre (Delhi Private School, Sharjah). Parents of students using private transport are required to make necessary arrangements accordingly so as to reach Sharjah Indian School by 7:00 a.m.
- > The students will be brought back to Sharjah Indian School after the examination and they will be dispersed from Sharjah Indian School, Ghubaiba. Parents of students using private transport are required to collect their ward from the school latest by 11:40 a.m.
- > Considering the road traffic situation early in the morning and the distance from our school to the examination centre, parents are required to strictly follow the time schedule.

Seeking your cooperation.

With regards,

PRAMOD MAHAJAN

PRINCIPAL

P.O. Box: 2324 Tel.: 5670560 Fax: 3672914